
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Mayor Kogon and Members of Council  

FROM: Greg Herrett – CA, CPA, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
DATE:  April 23, 2019 

SUBJECT: Rubberized Walking Surface 

 

Attached is a letter from Vanessa Jones requesting Council consider the installation of a 
rubberized walking surface to one of our outdoor walking tracks, to aid in mobility for 
seniors or people with mobility issues. 

 

MOTION: 

That Council refer this request to the  Recreation Department to prepare a report 
on need and cost estimates for a rubberized outdoor walking surface for the June 
Committee of the Whole meeting.  

 


